From: Britt and Diane Tucker

To: Council Clerk — Testimony

Subject: wheeler"s proposal for homeless camping
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2022 7:20:12 AM
Hello,

We fully support taking a FEMA type approach to our crisis on the streets and Mayor Wheeler’s plan
receives our support. In our area | find myself limiting where | go so | can remain as safe as possible.
Currently there is a large camp under the Sellwood Bridge and others in the Sellwood Waterfront
Park. | simply can’t go to those places any longer for safety reasons. And we are seeing trailers and
some cars throughout our neighborhood, parked in front of homes and/or the large substation on SE
13%, | not only have concern for safety with this but the environmental impact of garbage and
human waste is huge. And allowing these folks to remain in this condition is not compassionate at
all.

Thank you for your efforts with this. Please don’t back down!
Regards, Britt and Diane Tucker
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